
Individual School Photographs – Monday 28 September 2020 

On Monday every child will have a named QR code card that they will 
use for the photographer and this will be brought home as their order 
form is on the back of the card. 

If your child has siblings within school these photographs will be taken 
during the school day.  

Please can we ask that only children with pre-school siblings should use 
the before school session, which starts at 8.30am.  Please note that due 
to COVID there will not be a chair available for the children to sit on 
during the sessions. 

Below is an example of one of the cards that will be given to the 
children.  Please look out for these on Monday after school as these are 
your order forms. 

 

 
 

 


